
    

                               

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER COMMENT 

 

Thank you to those parents that joined class teachers and Mrs Smith our SENCO after 

school this week to discuss individual children’s IEP’s. 

I met this morning with 2 colleagues from our trust to discuss being part of an I.T pilot.  

During the meeting we toured the academy.  I look forward to becoming part of the 

digital technologies project. 

I have enjoyed meeting with children from most year groups today to discuss pupil voice 

for mathematics.  All of the children were very articulate and showed great knowledge of 

the subject. 

As part of our leadership monitoring we also did an early reading learning walk in 

reception and Year 1 during phonics lessons. 

I hope all of our families that celebrated Eid enjoyed the celebrations last weekend. 

 

Enjoy the bank holiday this weekend and I look forward to seeing everyone again on 

Tuesday. 

 

Mrs Lathbury-Cox 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  

 

May 4th Local Elections 

Polling Station 

Talbot house Reedswood Sons of Rest, Bentley Lane, Walsall WS2 8SP  

(Opposite 209 to 211 Bentley Lane and Alma Pub) 

 

Saturday morning Community Hub  

Sons of Rest 10 am to 12 pm 

Cycling, pool, snooker, table football and table tennis plus many more 

Refreshments 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WALSALL MOBILE LIBRARY SERVICE 

Deepmore Avenue junction to Friezeland road – Tuesday 15.05 to 16.00pm 

Sainsbury’s Reedswood Tuesday 16.15-16.30 

 

 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RMS 100% 

RRW 93.3% 

1SN 95.4% 

1PG 96.7% 

2CG 96.7% 

2LP 95.6% 

3PB 98.9% 

3CO 94.4% 

4KR 98.9% 

4HT 97.2% 

5HF 96.5% 

5VG 88.5% 

6BH 100% 

6HL 90.5%   

6NH 95% 

Well done to RMS & 

6BH this week for 

both achieving  

100% 

 

Overall  

95.2% 

Newsletter  

Summer Term 1 Week 2 

Week ending                   

28 April 2023 

 

Maxine Lathbury-Cox- 

Headteacher 

Reedswood Academy  

Tel: 01922 721323 

 

 

Parking restrictions outside the school 

It is an offence to stop or wait in your vehicle outside a 

school where the road is marked with yellow zig-zag lines 

during restricted times. If you do, you could be fined. 

The restrictions apply: 

 to everyone, including blue badge holders 

 from the edge to the centre of the road 

 even if you're only picking up or setting down 

children 

This is to make the road safer for pedestrians – particularly 

children. 

How the restrictions are enforced. 

CCTV vehicles visit our schools on rotation. The camera will 

capture the registration number of your vehicle if you stop or 

park in a restricted area. 

Cost of a PCN 

The charge for stopping outside a school where the road is 

marked with yellow zig-zag lines during restricted times is 

£70.00. If we receive your payment within 14 days of the 

notice date (which will appear on the PCN) the charge is 

reduced to £35.00. 


